## DIOCESE of SAN BERNARDINO RACHEL: HOPE & HEALING

Department of Life, Dignity and Justice

TO: **OFFICE MANAGER** 

FROM: Mary Huber, Director

Phone: 909-475-5352

E-Mail Address: MHuber@SBDiocese.org

RE: Upcoming Rachel's Vineyard Retreat

Could you please advertise the upcoming post abortion healing retreat in your parish bulletin every weekend, <u>up to and including September 3/4?</u> This retreat will be conducted in English.

Sincerely,

Mary

# OF PAGES: 1 [one)

Healing Broken Hearts-One Weekend at a Time.

Pope Francis said: "God is the light that illuminates the darkness, even if it does not dissolve it, and a spark of divine light is within each of us." Sometimes situations and decisions from the past can make us feel disconnected and alone. If you have emotional or spiritual wounds as a result of a past abortion, please consider attending our upcoming Rachel's Vineyard weekend retreat <a href="September 9-11">September 9-11</a>, 2016. It's an opportunity for women and men to experience God's love, forgiveness and compassion. Lives are restored and peace is found. Let the Year of Mercy be the time to embrace God's merciful love. Participation is strictly confidential. For more information, please contact Mary Huber at <a href="909-475-5353">909-475-5353</a> or <a href="MHuber@sbdiocese.org">MHuber@sbdiocese.org</a> or visit the website Rachelsvineyard.org.